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CBOE CANADA INC. 

 
REAL-TIME MARKET DATA FEE CHANGE – SIMPLIFICATION OF DISTRIBUTION FEES 

 
NOTICE OF APPROVAL 

In accordance with the Process for the Review and Approval of Rules and the Information Contained in Form 21-101F1 and the 
Exhibits Thereto, as amended, the Ontario Securities Commission (the “OSC”) has approved a Real-Time Market Data Fee Change 
(the “RTMD Fee Change”) to the Cboe Canada Inc. (the “Exchange”) Data Fee Schedule (the “Fee Schedule”). 

Publication of the RTMD Fee Change 

On December 2, 2024, the RTMD Fee Change, which involves a simplification of certain market data distribution fees and other 
related changes to the Fee Schedule, was published for feedback (the “Notice for Feedback”). For additional details, please refer 
to the Notice for Feedback, which is available on the OSC website and on the Exchange’s website.  

No feedback was received.  
 
A copy of the revised Fee Schedule can be found on the Exchange’s website. 
 
Effective Date 
 
The RTMD Fee Change will be implemented on February 1, 2025. 
 

https://www.osc.ca/en/industry/market-regulation/marketplaces/exchanges/recognized-exchanges/neo-exchange-inc-rule-review-notices/notice-and-request-feedback-real-time
https://www.cboe.ca/en/resources/notices/proposed-change-to-market-data-fees-of-cboe-canada-inc-simplification-of-data-feed-distribution-fees

